
IMPORTANT  

 MICRO CHIP INFORMATION 

Princeton’s Animal Control Officer has a universal microchip scanner which picks up identification numbers and reads all 

chips. It is very important dog owners make sure their dogs microchips are registered with correct information.  

To check your micro-chip registration details or to just confirm registration information call the ACO @ 978-464-2928 

 


